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6th June 2024 
  

Dear Parents and Carers,    
  

Oak Class Trip toTor Royal Farm 

  

To support our Geography learning, we are very excited to be planning a trip to Tor Royal Farm in 
Princetown as part of the farm to fork project organised by the Dartmoor Farmers Association. This 
trip will take place on Wednesday 10th July. 
  
This year in geography, the children have been learning about natural resources and trade: global, 
national and local. This trip to Tor Royal Farm will be a fantastic opportunity to deepen this learning 
and give the children some hands-on experience to consolidate this area of their learning. During 
the visit, the children will understand how farming contributes to local trade alongside learning 
about where their food comes from, how farming can contribute to conservation of habitats and 
species and how actions on the farm can contribute to mitigating against climate change. 
 
The children are asked to come in wearing school uniform with suitable waterproofs and wellington 
boots. Please can all children bring a snack, a packed lunch and a full, refillable water bottle for the 
trip. If you would like to order school lunch, please do so using this link: 
https://forms.office.com/e/v3Qd7ZWqKj 
 
Lunches must be pre-ordered by Monday 1st July and can’t be ordered via MCAS. 
  

We will be leaving school after 9am and returning by the end of the school day. Please drop off 
and pick up your children at normal times.  If you would like your child to attend, please complete 
and return the attached consent form to school by Friday 14th June. 
  
The cost of this trip, including transport, is covered by the Dartmoor Farmers Association, so there 
is no cost to you. 
  
 

Kind regards,    
  

Mrs S Wood  
 
Oak Class Teacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/v3Qd7ZWqKj

